

Dear Friend of Ngorika, - Campbell River Baptist Church,

Greetings on behalf of the board of Ngorika Children's Home (NCH). Thank you so much for supporting Ngorika this past year. Without your financial and prayer support, we could not make the difference we do in the lives of these children.

This past year your partnership enabled Anthony, a boy who has overcome many obstacles in his young life, to attend a better school where the teachers care about their students and seek to help them achieve their full potential. In addition, we were able to provide tutoring during the month-long teacher's strike ensuring the children maintained their academics. Pastor David and Peninah continue to mentor and encourage the children to reach their full potential. The boys have come to trust David and Peninah over the years, seeking their counsel when faced with challenges. Stephen's most recent letter attested to the loving relationships being established at NCH when he wrote, "I miss my family when away from NCH." We are so thankful for the love Pastor David and Peninah give to the children on a daily basis. With your help, they are helping to rebuild the lives of each child.

Denise Padgett, board chair and author of our blog, is currently adding a third and simpler method of keeping you updated via the addition of Mailchimp. The information will be similar to what she puts up on our blog, but will allow for you to unsubscribe at any time. Furthermore, she can send the information directly to your email, with no second logon step needed. If you are interested in this way of being updated just send an email to her at ngorikachildrenshome@gmail.com.

Our website is now fully operational and active. Please go and take a look. You can access it at www.ngorikachildrenshome.org. The most recent post tells the heart-warming story of a 4 year-old who set out to raise money for disadvantaged children. Simply by making and selling some inexpensive tree ornaments and hot chocolate treats she was able

to raise \$350.00 for our children at NCH!

In 2015, due to changes in Africa Inland Mission's focus, we sought to partner with a new Canadian charity that would provide the administrative support we need to continue our ministry to NCH. We feel we have found a wonderful fit in International Christian Mission Services (ICMS). On August 1st, the final transfer occurred. We are now officially a ministry under their umbrella services.

However, with this sort of change, there will always be a certain degree of loss of support. Due in part to the increased costs of secondary school, we had already been falling short in the funds needed to maintain our yearly NCH budget. At our current level of support, we can keep the doors of NCH open for just over a year. We are in great need of building up our sponsorship. If you can in any way increase or renew your monthly support, give an additional financial gift, or have a friend or family member who might want to become a "Friend of Ngorika,", we ask for your aid at this time. We can gladly tell you that 94% of each dollar given goes to help NCH.

We have seen the Lord's faithful provision of the NCH family's needs over the past 10+ years and we continue to look to Him for wisdom as we plan for the future. We ask that you be in prayer for us as a board in the coming year.

Once again, we thank you for all that you have done for the children of Ngorika! May you be greatly blessed in 2016.

Merry Christmas, The NCH Board





2015



Merry Christmas from Ngorika Children's Home

Website: www.ngorikachildrenshome.org

Email: ngorikachildrenshome@gmail.com